

RECEIVED

2009 JAN 29 A 10: 29

Town of North Stonington Recreation Commission Probate Court-Holly Green February 2, 2009 6:15 PM

TOWN CLERKS OFFICE HORTH STONINGTON GT

Call to Order

Public Comments and Questions-Superintendent of Schools commented about the Saturday Basketball program. She was very impressed with organization and level of enjoyment the kids were showing.

Minutes

Correspondence

Old Business

- 1. Background searches for Winter programs with Trooper Vic Lenda completed on Saturday, January 31, 2009.
- 2. Soccer Clinic for boys and girls in Town for grades 6-12. Joe Mendonca, Jr. organizer Update
 - 3. Skating Rink Final costs from Dennis Walley
- 4. Hewitt Property-Status Update by Commissioner Kip Taylor on new Town plans, etc. Commissioner Congdon was to contact Tim Baas about information about securing future grant funding.
- 5. Annual Report for 2007-08 was sent to the Board of Finance and Budget for FY 2009-10 was given to the Board of Selectmen.

New Business

- 1. Job Assignments for Basketball Pizza Party-Date? and Time?
- 2. Jim Parenteau-Babe Ruth Baseball Coordinator—Financial support for upcoming season

Any New Business brought before the Commissioners Adjournment